
 

San Mateo County 

Landscaping RFB – Dated August 23, 2021 

Addendum #1 

 

To clarify what was discussed in the mandatory meeting on September 1, 2021, please see the 
following changes to the RFB: 

1. (Page 23 of the RFB – Irrigation Systems A1) 
Please change to read: Contractor will be responsible for all parts and maintenance 
from the lateral line to the head. The County will be responsible from the service line 
to the valves. 

 

2. In addition to the scope of work listed in the RFB, we would like to add the 
replacement of the lawn located at the Government Center between the COB and 
ROC buildings. I will add a separate cost line on the bid form, which will be added to 
the grand total of the contract.  

  
 

Answers to questions we received on September 1, 2021: 

We have a couple of initial questions we would like to ask you.   

 

1. Can you give us some more detail on the rodent spec and how it is currently being handled 
now?  Rodents are handled by our pest control company, if landscape contractor finds evidence 
of rodents they should notify Facilities.  

2. Are there any color beds that are included.  If so how many change outs and what locations are 
they at? No we do not have annuals as we prefer perennials for our planted areas. 


